
Memorandum  

  
TO:                   All VSU Faculty, Staff and Student Employees  
FROM:             VSU Payroll Department 
DATE:               November 27, 2017      
RE:                   December Payroll Schedule 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Below are the December payroll deadlines for the OneUSG Connect system.   

 

Please note the OneUSG Connect system will not be accessible during the following dates: December 7th at 

5pm to December 15th at 8am and December 21st at 5pm to December 29th at 8am. Employees will not be 

able to access the OneUSG system during this time, including timecards and pay statements, so please 

adhere to all established deadlines to avoid pay issues.  

Biweekly Payroll Changes: 

 

 

 

Monthly Payroll Changes: 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in meeting these deadlines and we wish everyone Happy Holidays!   

Normal business hours will resume on Tuesday, January 2, 2018. 

VSU Payroll Department 


